
UCHS ANNOUNCEMENTS 

October 18, 2018 

School News: FCCLA will meet this Friday during advisory in Mrs. Brannon’s room. 

 Attention all Spanish Club members.  We’ll have our October meeting today in Señorita Worcester’s room 

The Science Academic Team will meet in Mr. Dick’s room after school Friday until 4:30. 

Anyone interested in Archery Club or those who have signed up please meet in the gym this Friday during advisory.  

All wrestlers and anyone who wants to be a part of the wrestling team MUST meet in Coach Kelich’s room after school 

on Monday, October 22nd. All new and current wrestlers and managers please be in attendance! 

Please fill out the survey that was sent to you through the Library Communications Course on Canvas.  My 
Community, My Vision needs your input as they begin planning and designing a vision plan for Liberty!  It will 
only take 5 minutes or less!! So, please get it done!  Surveys are due by Friday @ 3:15. 
 
Anyone interested in auditioning for the high school musical “Into the Woods” should attend auditions after school 
today in the choir room. Expect to sing and act during auditions if you are interested in a featured role.  
Dancers and chorus members may fill out the audition sheet and leave after receiving a rehearsal calendar.  
 
Drama Club members attending Dracula should be at the choir room October 19th at 5:00 pm.  
 
If you are needing community service hours and would like to help with the LES School Carnival on November 2nd please 
contact Mrs. Dishmond in the elementary office.  

 
If you have spare or broken electronics lying around, IUEast can help!  They are hosting an E-waste recycling 
program where you can drop off your trashed electronics.  Go to IUEast in Richmond the morning of Saturday, 
October 27th. OR, just drop them off in the box in the front office, and the science club will take them over for 
you!  Thank you for helping to save the planet! 
 

GUIDANCE NEWS: Purdue Polytechnic Richmond will be hosting its annual “Fallapalooza" Open 
House on Thursday, November 1 from 5:00 - 7:00pm in Tom Raper Hall in order to meet faculty, 
staff & students, enjoy free food, tour the campus, and learn about our degree programs.   

Information can be picked up in the Guidance Office…  

Any junior or senior interested in being nominated for the Purdue University “Computer Graphics 

Day” at Purdue Polytechnic Richmond, Please see Ms. Durham in the Guidnace Office. The event 

will be help on Friday, November 2, 2018.  This full-day campus visit program gives students the 

opportunities to experience hands-on activities in graphic design, animation, game development, and 

web design.    

FFA NEWS:  Junior and senior FFA Members if you would like to sign up for attending FIRE Camp or have already 

signed up see Mr. Nash. 
 
Those members attending National FFA Convention need to have their money to Mr. Nash by this Thursday. National 
Convention will be over Fall on Wednesday October 24th and 25th  
 
FFA Members Fruit sales will be beginning October 23rd see Mr. Nash with any question and details.  
 

ATHLETIC NEWS:  

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 


